Quilters 2 Newsletter #146 - December 2013

Another exciting year is already in progress as you will see from the various upcoming events and lots of
activities “in the works”!

First of all s NUOE thank you

Head Coordinator!

to Diane Williams from all of us for serving an extended 2012-2013 term as

2013-2014 Education Coordinator position is vacant. Please contact Susan Prentiss. The duties as listed in the
revised Bylaws are:-

» Plan and schedule classes.

» Manage sign-up sheets for all classes.

» Submit class schedule for website.

» Keep newsletter coordinator informed of classes so they may be published.

» Has a set of keys.

Mark Your Calendars

e Wednesday, December 4 in the Palo Verde room — Fran Walthall will be teaching “Seminole” quilts to any
one that is interested. Join us at 9:00am if you want to learn or bring your own project.

e Saturday, December 7 — open sewing — your own project or charity quilts. Join us with your lunch and your
machine! Also, bring your ideas for future events (Mondays, Wednesdays and Saturdays).

e Monday, December 9 — business meeting will be max of one hour — more time for show & tell and other
projects!

Upcoming events

e We have talented folks who are willing to teach classes this season. Old denim jeans tote bags, Lover’s
Knot placemats, beginning quilting, sweatshirts, and wallets are just some of the offerings. Class schedules
and sign up sheets will be available soon and posted in the Palo Verde room.

e Plans are underway for Team Challenge quilts beginning in January.

Weekly

Ever wondered about the "Quarter for a Quarter" and the "Tip Jar"?

e When you attend our Monday morning sessions, you'll notice a jar with quarters in it, and small slips of
paper to write your name and place in a second jar. One lucky winner will be drawn from the Quarter for a
Quarter Jar and have the pick of her/his fat quarter!

e The Tip Jaris for anyone to write a helpful tip they would like share. One lucky winner will be drawn and
have their pick of a special gift.

e Proceeds from both go to furthering the objectives of Quilters 2.

Website Updates:

2013-2014 Coordinators (posted under “Organization”) has been revised as some of the positions have
changed.




